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MEMORANDUM TO:

THRU:

" February 12, 1998

"Elnzabeth J. Yeates, Chnef
"~ Publi¢ Document Branch

Information Management Division =~

Off ce of the Chlef Informatlon OfﬁceAr

" Robert A. Capra Director.

Project Directorate Il-2 - - ’ o

"+ Division of Reactor Projects lIIIV -

.FROM:

SUBJECT:

- Pro;ect Directorate 11I-2

Oft' ce of Nuclear Reactor Regulatlon’

Robert M. Pulsnfer Pro;ect Manager Orig. signed by R.:Pulsfiter

Division of Reactor Pro;ects III/IV

. Off ce of Nuclear Reactor Regulatlon

RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE
(AIT 96—0325) C

It is requested that the attached memorandum from Robert A. Capra, NRR, to John A.

Grobe, Region Ill, “Request for Technical Assistance - Dresden and Quad Cities Concrete

ExpanSion Anchor Safety Factors For High Energy. Pipe Whip Restraints (AIT 96-0325)" dated

July 23, 1997, be placed into the Public Document Room. This memorandum provided a safety

_evaluation in response te a request from Region lIl dated September 20, 1986, regarding the

appropriate safety factor to be used for concrete expansion anchor bolts for hlgh energy pipe

' whnp restralnts

Docket Nos. 50-237, 50-249;

50-254, 50-265

Attachment: As Stated

cc: J. Gavula, Rl
. R. Rothman, NRR

G. Bagchi; NRR
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

February 12, 1998

MEMORANDUM TO: Elizabeth J. Yeates, Chief
Public Document Branch
Information Management Division
- Office of the Chief Information Officer
THRU: Robert A. Capra, Director
Project Directorate lil-2

Division of Reactor Projects lllI/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: ' Robert M. Pulsifer, Project Manager ﬂ ?/l%% /Z
: Project Directorate lll-2 /

Division of Reactor Projects IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE
(AIT 96-0325)

It is requested that the attached memorandum_from'-Robert A. Capra, NRR, to John A.
Grobe, Region I, “Request for Technical Assistance - Dresden and Quad Cities Concrete
Expansion Anchor Safety Factors Fbr_ High Energy Pipe Whip Restraints (AIT 96-0325)" dated
July 23, 1997, be placed into the Public Document Room. This memorandufn' provided a safety
evaluation in reéponse to a request from Region Il dated September 20, 1996, regarding the
appropriate safety factor to be used for concrete expansion anchor bolts for high energy pipe
.whip restraints.
Docket Nos. 50-237, 50-249,

50-254, 50-265

Attachment: As Stated
cf:: J. Gavula, RIll

R. Rothman, NRR
G. Bagchi, NRR





